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This Week
Bagpipes!: We need to borrow a set of bagpipes to use in this year’s 

Shakespeare production. If you have, or know anyone who has, a set of bagpipes 

that could be loaned to us please get in touch. (Please note they don’t need to be 

in working order!)

Tesco Tokens: We are one of the chosen charities for Tesco’s “blue token” 

scheme at the moment. If you shop at Broadbridge Heath Tesco, please make 

sure you use your tokens to vote for us.

Annual Review Paperwork Emails: As part of our bid to both reduce costs and 

be as environmentally friendly as possible, we would like to start sending out 

Annual Review reports and minutes by email. If you have any views on this, 

please let Lesley know.

BBC Filming: On Monday the BBC will be filming at the front of the school as 

students arrive. If you do not wish to be filmed, please use the school side door 

to drop off your child. (The door opposite the Oaks/Firs classroom block.) The 

film will be on TV on 29th October, more news to follow. Please do not mention it 

on social media (eg Facebook) before it has been shown.

Volunteers: We are in need of more volunteers to help us with our wide and 

varied curriculum. At the moment we especially need people to help support 

swimming on a Tuesday morning and Rebound on a Thursday and Friday. If you 

are interested - or know anyone who might be - please contact us via the Office.

App of the Week
It would be lovely if you could 

let us know which Apps you 

really like that you use at 

home.

Please email your suggestions 

to: scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
Oaks - Tile Mosaic

Oscar, Palms - Star Decoration

April, Beech - Tortoise & Hare Story

Class News from Beech Class
We have been working hard and having fun in Beech class. We've been 

practising our reading and writing, making patterns and have also visited 

Southwater Park- what a busy start to the term!



Class News from Chestnut Class
This week Chestnut took a lovely stroll around Nymans Gardens exploring the change in season and 

collecting what we found to make an Autumn class collage.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: There will be more dates soon.

Parent Support Group: There will be more dates soon.

If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: 03/10/17 & 16/11/17. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight 

from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child 

and would like an appointment, please contact Alison Mitchison to book.


	Page 1
	Page 2

